
 

 

May 3, 2022 

Affiliated Blind of Louisiana 

Lynn Blanchard  

Executive Director 

409 west Saint Mary Blvd. 

Lafayette LA 70506 

RE: Intent to Award Letter 

Request for Proposal #3000017865 

Dear Mr. Blanchard: 

This letter is to inform you that the Louisiana Commission For the Deaf Support Service 

Provider Program intends to award its RFP to provide support provider services to your 

company, Affiliated Blind of Louisiana.  The proposal was determined to be most 

responsive to the needs of the State of Louisiana, taking into consideration price and 

other evaluation factors set forth in the RFP. Provided no protest regarding this 

solicitation is received by (date) the State of Louisiana intends to enter into a contract 

with your firm for the services set forth in the solicitation.  Final award will be contingent 

upon successful contract negotiation. 

Thank you for your proposal and the time and effort involved in its preparation.  We will 

be contacting you in the near future to negotiate the contract. 

Sincerely, 

Kimberly L. Hood, JD, MPH 

Assistant Secretary, OPH 

Louisiana Department of Health 

John Bel Edwards 
GOVERNOR 

Dr. Courtney N. Phillips 
SECRETARY 
SECRETARY

State of Louisiana 

Louisiana Department of Health 
Office of Public Health 




